
PIPE POLICY 

COFFEE COUNTY 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  April 26, 2021 

 

ALLOWABLE PIPES:  Only corrugated metal, reinforced concrete or high-density polyethylene 

(HDPE) pipe shall be used.  All corrugated metal and HDPE pipes must be new.  Used reinforced 

concrete pipes may be used subject to the County Engineer’s approval.   

 

PROCEDURES:  The citizen requesting a driveway pipe must contact the County Engineer’s 

office at 894-6ll2.  Someone from the Engineer’s Office will then go out and size the pipe.  The 

citizen will be contacted as to what size pipe he needs.  The citizen then has a choice of whether 

to obtain the pipe themselves or have the County furnish the pipe at a prescribed rate.  If the 

citizen obtains his own pipe, it will, under normal conditions, be installed by the County within 

two (2) weeks from the date the citizen notifies the County that the pipe has been delivered.  If 

the County supplies the pipe, it will be installed within two (2) weeks of the County receiving 

payment for the pipe. 

 

PIPE LENGTHS:  The pipes shall be a minimum of 30 feet (20’ for l5” pipe) width and a 

maximum of l00 feet in length.  

 

Pipes greater than 100 feet in length must be approved by the Engineer’s Office to ensure 

that proper roadway drainage is provided.  If approved, the pipes and Pre-cast Concrete 

Drop Inlet Structures must be provided by the citizen as specified in the above 

PROCEDURES, with the exception that the County will not ensure installation within two 

(2) weeks.  


